
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

COVID-19 UPDATE
Dear Members, 

In light of yesterday’s Government announcements, a series of anti-epidemic 
measures will be adjusted in the Club with effect from today 14th December and we 
are pleased to announce the below updated arrangements.

1 Members and Guests are no longer required to scan the Leave Home Safe QR 
code on arrival. Since many of the Club’s facilities such as sport premises, Fitness 
Centre, Swimming Pool Complex, Restaurants and Bars are still under the 
classification of “Specified Premises”, they are still subject to the active checking 
of the Vaccine Pass at their entry points. 
Please present a blue Vaccine Pass QR code at the entry points. Only those with 
a blue Vaccine Pass QR code (through LHS, "iAM Smart, " "eHealth" mobile 
applications, or by using paper copy/screenshot in mobile phone) may be granted 
entry. Please refer to the Government’s Dosage Schedule requirements to obtain 
a blue QR code on your Vaccine Pass. 

2 With the removal of Amber Code arrangement under the Vaccine Pass, 
Members and Guests returning from overseas travel will no longer need to wait 
three days before entering the Club, if a blue Vaccine Pass QR code is presented.

3 Please note that the current requirements for RATs applicable to banquet 
activities remain unchanged. All persons attending banquets that involve more 
than 12 people are required to show a photo of the RAT result taken within the 
preceding 24 hours with name, date, and time the test was taken. A negative 
PCR taken within the preceding 48 hours can be used as an alternative for the 
RAT result. If needed, RATs can be purchased from the KIOSK in the main lobby.

Stay Safe and Healthy.

Yours sincerely

Neil Jensen
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club 14

D
ec

20
22

https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/pdf/vp_t1_ENG.pdf

